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Wareham-New Bedford Connection will 
now serve Wareham Village Station 
and Wareham Crossing.  This route will 
no longer serve Cranberry Plaza.  

Routing between New Bedford and the 
Wareham Town Hall will remain  
unchanged. 

Connections to GATRA Wareham 
routes and to Cape Cod Regional 
Transit  Authority’s Bourne Route can 
be made at Wareham Village Station. 

Comments accepted until January 3rd.
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